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INVITATION
CCICED Annual General Meeting in 2010
                                                             September 14, 2010
Dear     ,

I am pleased to inform you that, as approved by the State Council of the Government of China, the CCICED Annual General Meeting (AGM) in 2010 will be held on November 10-12 at the Beijing Hotel in Beijing. Council Members and Task Force Co-chairs are kindly invited to attend the AGM. Specially invited speakers, experts and observers will also be asked to join the AGM by separate invitation.
The theme for the 2010 AGM is “Ecosystem Management and Green Development”. CCICED Task Forces will present their findings and recommendations. Participants will have the opportunity to make comments on and to debate relevant policy issues concerning the environment and development in China. During the sessions, Council Members will also be invited to contribute to the formulation of the Council’s Policy Recommendations to the Chinese Government.

Please find attached several documents, including a Tentative Program for your reference. Please fill out the attached Registration Form and return it to the Secretariat before September 28th, either via email or fax. Please note that all Council Members and Task Force Co-chairs are kindly requested to arrive in Beijing by November 9th, 2010.

The Council will cover international air travel and provide local hotel accommodation at the Beijing Hotel for four nights (Nov. 9, 10, 11 and 12) for Council Members and invited Task Force Co-chairs. The Secretariat will make hotel reservations and arrange airport pick-up for you. Please provide your requirements on the Registration Form. The Secretariat International Support Office at Simon Fraser University in Vancouver, Canada, will provide information on travel arrangements shortly.
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat’s office in Beijing, either Mr. Li Yonghong or Ms. Ding Yangyang:
Tel: +86 10 82268647   Fax: +86 10 82200535
Email: ding.yangyang@mepfeco.org.cn; li.yonghong@mepfeco.org.cn

or the Secretariat International Support Office (for international travel matters): 

Mr. Chris Dagg and Ms. Yichun Dai:
Tel: +1 778 782 7994    Fax: +1 778 782 3851
Email: yichun_dai@sfu.ca; dagg@sfu.ca
We look forward to meeting you in Beijing in November.

Regards,

Sincerely yours,

Fang Li  

Assistant Secretary General
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